150 5th St SW

Huron, SD 57350

Dr. Steinhoff

Mrs. Willemssen

Mrs. Schilling

Huron School Board

To Whom It May Concern-

It is with a heavy heart that I am informing you of my intent to resign my position as the DLC Special Education Teacher for the Middle School effective at the end of the 2021-2022 School year.

Due to family circumstances I will be leaving the wonderful Huron Community.

It has been my pleasure to serve the Huron School District and these amazing student. I have learned so many things that will benefit me in the future. The friendships I have made will be with me forever.

With sincere wishes for amazing years to come,

mua Hock

Jámie Hoek

DLC Special Education Teacher

Huron Middle School

Jessica Van Diepen 550 20th St SW Huron, South Dakota 57350

Huron School District Attn: Dr. Steinhoff 150 5th St SW Huron, South Dakota 57350

Re: LETTER OF RESIGNATION

Dear Dr. Steinhoff:

Please accept this formal notice of my resignation from the position of School Nurse for the Huron School District, effective January 7th, 2022. After careful consideration, I have made the decision to resign in order to work full time at my new business. Working for Huron School District has been a wonderful experience that has afforded me many valuable opportunities to learn and grow and I am very grateful to have been part of this organization. I hope you will consider allowing me to continue on staff as a substitute school nurse. I wish you and Huron School District continued growth and success in the future.

Sincerely,

Jessica Van Diepen, RN 11/05/2021